
From: Helen Atkins <helen.atkins@ahmlaw.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 21 March 2019 11:49 a.m. 
Subject: RE: ENV-2018-CHC-26-50 - Proposed Southland Water and Land Plan Appeals 
 
Dear Alex 
 
My apologies for the informality and the lateness but I have only just received instructions on this 
matter.  Many parties have indicated that they support the Council’s position on this matter and I 
wish to record that Horticulture NZ also supports it. 
 
Regards 
 
Helen   
 
Helen Atkins 

Director  
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